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10 January 2024 

 

 

Dear parent / carer 

 

Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in the Urdd group disco dancing competition this 

year. 

 

The first round takes place on Thursday 8 February in Trefeglwys community hall, at approximately 

4.30 pm.  The next round of the competition, if any of our groups are successful, takes place on 

Thursday 14 March at The Hafren, Newtown. 

 

• Children wishing to take part in the competition will need to be available for both of these 

dates.  Parents / carers are responsible for getting their child to and from the venues. 

• All participants must be Urdd members.  If your child is not already an Urdd member, please 

visit https://www.urdd.cymru/en/join/.  Cost is £10.00, or £1.00 for children eligible for free 

school meals. 

• Parents will be asked to provide specific items for costumes (these will be simple, affordable 

items; where possible we will try to use items that the children will already have at home). 

 

Please complete and return the form below to school by Monday 15 January. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Miss Isaac 

 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child   …………………………………………….. (name) to take part in the 

Urdd disco dancing competition. 

 

My child is a member of the Urdd and is available on the given dates. 

 

 

Signed   ……………………………………. 

 

Print name   ………………………………... 

 

Date   ………………………………………. 
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